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Homebound Delivery Service
by Roberta Beatty, V.P. Homebound Delivery

The Boone County Library, and Friends of the Library, are offering a  service to
homebound people in Boone County.
If you are unable to get to the library to borrow books because of any physical
limitation, call the library and ask for homebound delivery.  A volunteer from Friends
of the Library will return your call and make an appointment to come to your home
and visit with you about your reading preferences. After that, a staff member will call
on you and issue a library card, if you don't already have one. She will talk with you
some more about what kind of books you like to read.
Then, once a month, a librarian will call you on the phone and help you choose some
reading materials. A Friend of the Boone County Library will deliver them to your
home,  pick up the prior month's supply, and return them to the library. At that time,
you may choose to request any specific books that are of interest to you for the
following month's delivery.
This is a free service, available to anyone in Boone County who needs it because of
physical disability. So, if you like to read, but are unable to get to the library, give us
a call.  We will be happy to help you.
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